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Comments: Please drop your proposed Rangeland Management Directives. These directives will negatively
affect millions of acres of public land. Livestock grazing will damage the land and interfere with wildlife, imperil
threatened species, interfere with the natural biodiversity, and contribute negatively to our current climate crisis.
Please keep this land protected.



